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Dear Governor Haley,

I'm writing to you today to strongly oppose any increase in the gas tax, or any other taxes that 
would be increased or imposed on South Carolina citizens for the purpose of funding the state's 
corrupt, and inefficient transportation authority. We pay enough taxes, we don't need more.  
There are plenty of other ways to free up money for road construction and repair, but I will not be 
supportive of any tax increase. I strongly oppose any increase and ask that you veto any bill that 
comes to your desk that includes any tax increases in any shape or form. I know you've publicly 
said you would veto any tax increase, but I worry that the state legislature has enough votes to 
veto you. You've also ran on lowering taxes for all of us. I hope you live up to your promise.  
Thank you for your time and service to our state.

Sincerely,

Joe Pizzo
Charleston


